
 
 
Dear MoSAPI/RRI user, 
  
On 02 February 2021, ICANN org communicated that only Transport Layer Security (TLS) 
Protocol Version 1.3 will be supported by the MoSAPI and RRI systems starting on 01 August 
2021. 
  
According to the MoSAPI/RRI logs, you are still using TLS version 1.2. We encourage you to 
migrate to TLS Version 1.3 at your earliest convenience. 
  
Starting on 01 August 2021, the Monitoring System API (MoSAPI) and the Registry Reporting 
Interface (RRI) systems will only support TLS Protocol Version 1.3. 
  
For any questions, please contact ICANN Global Support. 

  
Best regards, 

  
Technical Services Team 
Global Domains and Strategy 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers 
 
  

 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/files/mosapi-rri-tls-notice-02feb21-en.pdf
https://datatracker.ietf.org/doc/rfc8446/
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/customer-support-2015-06-22-en

